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Pulse of Path

An easier question would be, “How do you help women at Path?”. We welcome her, provide a place

for her to unburden herself, and remind her that she isn’t alone.  We can be someone who points

out her value, her worth, and her ability to navigate difficult situations. We’re committed to help our

clients find solutions: education programs, personal support, professional counseling services, or

other things they may need to walk a new path towards a better life with their child. 
Of course, we are here to remind women they can choose life for their babies, but as the world,

society and our economy changes, the needs go far beyond the abortion minded or abortion

vulnerable women. What never changes at Path is the opportunity to help improve the lives of our

clients. That is truly our focus. By making a difference in the mom’s life, we have a direct impact on
the baby's life. Additionally, we also can allow all of our clients to see their value as a mom; the

fathers to see their value as a dad; and the importance of a strong, healthy family. The end goal is

to walk with them on their path to becoming successful, loving Godly families.

Sue Drayton, Client Services Manager

People often ask, “Who is your typical client?”. The truth

is, there isn’t a “typical” client. Other than the common

link of having a pregnancy issue, the demographics

cover a wide spectrum and have a wide variety of

implications relative to their pregnancy. They all have

different family dynamics that come into play during

their pregnancy, different spiritual and religious beliefs,

and practices. Some are single, some are married,

some are abortion minded, many are abortion

vulnerable. They may welcome the pregnancy, are

surprised by the pregnancy, or are in denial that they

are even pregnant. While a large percentage of clients

are either uninsured or under-insured, most don’t feel

confident in their situation and/or are unsure of their

ability to be a parent. Therefore, “typical” isn’t easily

defined. 










Thank you, Rembrandts, for use of your
beautiful space!

Thank you for sponsoring this event, PPC!

Unfortunately, we know there is a great need
in the Treasure Valley for the services we
offer.  Outreach has two sides.  One is for
groups; churches, schools, organizations, etc.,
to know that Path is ready to serve and is
available for referrals. The other side, most
importantly, is for individuals to know we are
here for them.  Our goal, when someone
finds themselves in crisis or unsure of how to
take the next step in their pregnancy, they
think of Path.  

Event Update

Reminder: New Moms' Group!
Do you know a new mom in need of community?  Adjusting to motherhood is a long process and
we have heard our clients express feelings of loneliness and isolation.  If you or someone you
know currently has a baby 18 months or younger, and would like to talk with other women, learn
about different baby topics, or just get out of the house for a bit, call our clinic to register. 
 Mothers do not need to be Path clients - all are welcome!  Call 208.384.9504 for availability.

We are excited to announce that the Art
Auction raised over $30,000 and will help us
reach more women in 2022! Thank you to
the artists, Performance Construction
Cleanup for event sponsorship, Rembrandts
for hosting, and everyone in attendance that
gave their time, financial support, and
encouragement! This event and financial
support will ensure that we can continue  ALL
of our programs, including; pregnancy
verification, ultrasounds, classes, referrals,
new moms group and more. We are excited
to have the means to reach our goals for
growth and community outreach.  

The Path team is filled with so much gratitude, and we are blown away with the generosity the
community showed  Path and our clients.



Meet Tracy!
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We are delighted to announce that Tracy Hall will be joining Path as our Director of
Community Engagement & Donor Development! Tracy graduated from Cal State
Fullerton with a degree in Human Services. Since then, she has worked in the non-profit
field for 25 years. Her background includes working with adults with developmental
disabilities, foster families, a Christian based pregnancy resource center, a humanitarian
aid organization, and Meals on Wheels. 

On a personal level, she loves to laugh,
enjoys spending time with friends and
family, her cats, walking, and reading
fictional novels. Her favorite pastime is
traveling anywhere new! She has been
married to Sean, her husband, for ten
years and has three “bonus” children with
him, that our now young adults. Tracy
and Sean are excited to be entering a
new season of life and are thrilled to be
in Idaho. 



Welcome to Path!

Through these opportunities she has gained a wealth of experience with volunteer
management, project development and implementation, donor relations, networking,
community engagement, grant writing, events, and marketing. Her two years as the
Director of Birth Choice Medical Clinic will be beneficial to what she will be doing within
our organization. Her commitment to excellence, core values, interpersonal skills,
leadership experience, and heart to mobilize churches is perfectly aligned with the work
of  Path. 


